ARCHITECTS www.paulvick.co.uk





Santa at Low Energy, 1st to 3rd age home, "Beeches."

Paul Vick Architects wishes you Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support throughout the year.

We are closed from 23rd December 2017 and will reopen on 2nd January 2018.

Call us to discuss ideas for your project.

Click <u>here</u> for previous newsletters and more about what we can do for you.





Tweet



Share



Forward

Paul Vick Architects continues its 100% planning permission record with new-build, listed buildings and those in conservation areas.

Paul Vick Architects has won

- Best Architecture Firm Global Excellence Awards 2017
- Construction Advisor of the Year United Kingdom Finance Monthly Global Awards 2017
- Architecture Firm of the Year West London Build Awards 2017
- Most Innovative Architectural Firm West London Build Awards 2016

t: 0207 993 6573 e: anav@paulvick.co.uk w: www.paulvick.co.uk click for Movies.

Paul Vick was a juror for the International Property Awards (UK and Europe) 2016 and 2017, a juror on the <u>World Architecture</u> <u>News</u> Residential Future Projects Awards 2016 and has lectured on 'Value enhancement and inspiration' at Le Plan, Venice (2016 and 2014), Schroders (2014), NLA (2013). An excerpt has been published by <u>Magdalene College Cambridge</u>.



Facebook



YouTube





Website

in LinkedIn